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Dorchester House.
Park Lane.W.

April 14, 1908

Dear Mr. Mackensie King

I have only recently returned from the Continent and have just

heard to-day that you are sailing at the end of this week—a little earlier

than my talk with you had led me to expect

Since everybody is going out of town for the Easter vacation

there is no sort of chance for the little company 1 proposed inviting to

meet you, unless we should have it on Wednesday, and even then it would be

better to have it a luncheon at half past one. If you can tell me within an

hour or two that this would be possible, I will then see if I can't find

some of your Canadian friends, Lord Mount Stephen, Lord Strathcona, and

perhaps some others

They will try to reach you by telephone. If this fails, kindly

do me the favour to send a response to this note as early as convenient to

me at Dorchester House

The luncheon I would propose would be here at 1:30 Wednesday

afternoon. Hoping that I may be fortunate enough to find you still disen 

gaged, I am Very truly youra

Mackensie King, Esq
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